
 Greenville Conservation Commission 
 June 12, 2023 Meeting Minutes 

 The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Present were Marshall 
 Buttrick, Barbara Guay, and Stacy DelVal. The minutes from our last 
 meeting were read and approved. 

 Souhegan River  - water testing status - there are 3 or 4 less water testing 
 sites than usual - water is tested in the lower part of the river (Amherst and 
 Merrimack). 

 Nashua River Watershed - Our sign has been installed by Livingston Road. 

 Review of site plan of 21 Chamberlin Street (No. 6 Mill) There will be a 
 public hearing this Thursday, June 15 at the SAU (formerly Greenville 
 Elementary) at 7pm.  Marshall will submit written concerns.  Souhegan 
 River Advisory also has concerns. They conducted a preliminary review and 
 sent it to the Greenville Planning Board. Their concerns include inadequate 
 parking, snow storage, run off into the river, and a dumpster at the top of a 
 steep slope. 

 Davis Village Properties, LLC review of site plan - this is across from the 
 Country Mile on Route 31.  The maps that were submitted show an 
 unauthorized building, a garage, size 1,450 square feet. 

 Natural Resources Inventory - continue 

 New Business - the Dunster Realty Property, formerly the Antiques Mall, is 
 once again for sale. 

 There is a right - of - way from Pleasant Street to the former Doonan 
 property that's now part of Conservation Commission property. 

 There are 2 easements to the Town Forest property available for entrance. 

 There have been bear, moose, turkey and fox sightings in Greenville. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 pm.  Our next meeting will be held on 
 July 10th, 2023 at 7pm. 


